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To: Commissioners Court

From: Bill Bilyeu, County Administrator

Date: November 19, 2018

Re: Apple Developer Agreement

In order for County licensed, branded or developed apps to be available for 
download from the Apple App Store, there must be various developer and 
distribution contracts/agreements in place with Apple.  After discussion with the 
Sheriff’s staff on 11/7, it was determined that the most efficient contracting 
method with Apple is via agreements with the County instead of an individual 
department.  If the County enters into these agreements, the Sheriff and any 
other County department will be able to submit apps for distribution via the Apple 
App Store.  Collin County IT will manage these Apple agreements once they are 
executed.

Separate from these Apple developer agreements, the Sheriff will enter into an 
agreement OCV, LLC to develop a smartphone application for various inmate 
services.  This smartphone agreement will be funded utilizing commissary funds 
and does not require Commissioners Court approval. 


